
 
              

 

NEWS RELEASE 

SHRA (www.shra.org) is a Joint Powers Authority created by the City and County of Sacramento to represent both jurisdictions 
for affordable housing and community redevelopment needs. SHRA has a FY 2020 budget of $211.9 million and 246 employees. 
The Agency owns and/or manages approximately 3,200 units of affordable housing and is one of the largest landlords in 
Sacramento. SHRA also administers approximately 13,200 rent assistance vouchers per month. 
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SACRAMENTO HOUSING AND REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY OFFICES 
 CLOSED DUE TO COVID-19 

 
Sacramento, Calif. | In response to a stay-at-home directive issued today by the Sacramento 
County Public Health Department, all SHRA offices, including Housing Choice Voucher and 
Public Housing, are currently closed until further notice in response to a stay at home directive 
from Sacramento County Public Health due to COVID-19. Appointments with residents and 
clients will be rescheduled as needed. Essential services will continue to be provided as needed.  
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